
Specifications 24IFB9721 

 

Prospective bidders are required to attend a site visit at the Capitol building to participate in 

this Invitation for Bids (24IFB9721). Bids submitted by bidders that have not completed a site 

visit will not be considered for award. To schedule your site visit, please contact Kalen 

Belston at 605-280-8411 no later than January 5, 2024, at 5:00 pm CT. 

Proposed Capitol Roof Lighting System components must be designed to work with existing 

wiring. 

Prospective bidder’s response must include system start up by vendor representative.  

Prospective bidders are to specify projected delivery date of system components. 

Delivery FOB destination to: 

SD State Build-Pierre 

500 E. Capitol Ave. 

Pierre SD, 57501 

 


